
January’s Meeting Minutes 

Agenda:  Eustis Art League 

Welcome: 

Bd: Members present: 

# of Members present:  19   # of guests present:  0 

Secretary:  Marvyn read the minutes from the last meeting.  It was announced that 
the minutes would be placed in the newsletter for members to read at their leisure.  
They may present any corrections at the meeting. 

Treasurer:  December’s ending balance $2814.38 with $31.00 in the Education Fund.  
Our new balance is $2970.38.  Martha moved to except the report, Krista second it, 
motion carried. 

Membership:   There are 40 paid members, 4 lifetime members, 4 maybes with some 
acknowledging that they have already placed their check in the mail. 

Newsletter:  The newsletter is mailed out to those who do not have email. The rest of 
the Art League has chosen to receive their newsletters by email.  To be able to place 
news in the newsletter we need to receive the information by the first of the month.  
If the event is not in by the first of the month we will do our best to place it in an 
email to our members. 

Publicity:  We have received 203 likes on facebook. 

Revolving exhibits:  Peggy’s work has been installed in the Library.  City Hall has been 
decorated with work from Ronnie Bell, Jennie Harper, Belinda Wright, Charles, 
Marvyn, and Liz.  Lynne Nash has volunteered with her sister to help Verla with any 
additional exhibits. 

Workshops:  Krista will be hosting the Saturday workshop on social medium.  Eileen 
Hinkle was awarded the purple pen and clip board to assist her with her workshop 
duties. 

Annual Show:  We went over all the responsibilities there are in presenting an art 
show.  How it was imperative we volunteer our time and talents to make this art show 
a success.  This will be the first year we will be holding it for a whole week.  All 
participants and able members are needed to give our artists the show they deserve.  
We will be adding a new category this year called small works.  The art work’s 
maximum size is to be 8 x 8; outside frame maximum size should be 12 x 12.  
Applications for the show were handed out, all applications need to be in by the end 
of next month’s meeting.  The new poster for this year’s art show was revealed.  
Everyone was impressed with how nice it was.    The picture for next year’s poster 
will be the art work of whoever wins the People’s Choice Award.  

Old Business:  There was not any old business to attend to. 



New Business:  Marvyn requested we purchase an 800 projector from DK for $615.59 
to help with our presentations and workshops.  Lema will be sharing the projector.  
Martha will donate a screen.  Jackie made a motion to buy the projector and Krista 
second it.   

Upcoming events 

Lema is having their annual Rock & Roll dance February 21st. at the Olympia. 

Mount Dora center for the art’s, will have a show Feb. 28th.  The art is to represent an 
out dated object which we no longer use.  Entries must be submitted by the end of 
the month. 

Our next meeting is Feb. 13th with a workshop to follow Feb 20th by Richard Colvin on 
oil painting. 

Adjournment  50-50 drawing of $18.00 was won by Martha who donated it to the 
Education Fund.  June won the pastel box.  Krista Smith presented on social media 
the workshop will be January 16th from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm. 


